
Larne Music Festival 2024 
 

We are delighted to hear that Larne Music 
Festival will be running this year from 
Wednesday 24th April to Saturday 27th April. 
We are grateful that Larne Foodbank 
Volunteers have been asked to serve 
refreshments at the festival, with all 
donations received from the stand going to 
the work of Larne Foodbank. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Needed Items 
 

Thank you to all who have and continue to 
donate items to Larne Foodbank. If you are 
able to help, the items we are running low 
on at present are: 
 

- 1l Long Life Fruit Juice    - Tinned Fruit 
- Small Jars of Coffee        - Tinned Custard 
                                      - Tea (Packs of 40) 
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Join our team! 
 

Would you be interested in forming part of 
a team of volunteers at Larne Foodbank to 
brainstorm and co-ordinate fundraising 
opportunities and events? It takes many 
different types of people to form a brilliant 
team and we would love you to be a part of 
ours! If you would like to find out more or 
express your interest then we would love to 
speak with you. Please get in touch by 
emailing the foodbank office: 
info@larne.foodbank.org.uk  
or by calling us on: 028 2827 7530 

 

 

WEDNESDAY 24TH APRIL – 
SATURDAY 27TH APRIL 
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